
Twin Creeks Elementary School Chorus 2022-2023 

3rd, 4th, 5th graders 
 

Dear Parents: 

I’m excited to be able to offer Chorus as part of our musical offerings at Twin Creeks.  It 

is open to all 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders.  If your child is already participating in the 

Instrumental Music program, he/she can also participate in the Chorus as they do not 

rehearse at the same time. 
  

Our chorus will meet Thursdays after school 2:30-3:15 in the Music room (portable 

7).   

Please be sure to pick up your student on time at the front of the school. There is no 

supervision after 3:15 
  

If your child is interested in participating, please fill out the bottom portion of this form 

and return to the office. 
 

Any questions, feel free to contact me at: terriknight09@gmail.com 

 

Terri Knight, Music Teacher 

 
 

Twin Creeks Elementary School Chorus 2022-2023 
 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Classroom teacher: _________________________________ Grade________________ 

 
 

Parent/Guardian names(s):__________________________________________________ 

 
 

Phone number: ___________________________________________________________ 

 
 

e-mail__________________________________________________________________ 
 

I give the above named child permission to participate in the Twin Creeks Chorus for the 

2022-2023 school year. 

 

Parent Signature_____________________________________________ Date:________ 

 

Best Number to call after school:  _________________________________________ 

Please identify how your child will be getting home after chorus. 

My child will:    

o be picked up by car in front of the school 
o go to Kids Country 
o walk home    

mailto:terriknight09@gmail.com

	Twin Creeks Elementary School Chorus 2022-2023
	3rd, 4th, 5th graders
	Dear Parents:
	I’m excited to be able to offer Chorus as part of our musical offerings at Twin Creeks.  It is open to all 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders.  If your child is already participating in the Instrumental Music program, he/she can also participate in the Chorus ...
	Our chorus will meet Thursdays after school 2:30-3:15 in the Music room (portable 7).
	Please be sure to pick up your student on time at the front of the school. There is no supervision after 3:15
	If your child is interested in participating, please fill out the bottom portion of this form and return to the office.
	Any questions, feel free to contact me at: terriknight09@gmail.com
	Terri Knight, Music Teacher
	Twin Creeks Elementary School Chorus 2022-2023
	Child’s name: ____________________________________________________________
	Classroom teacher: _________________________________ Grade________________
	Parent/Guardian names(s):__________________________________________________
	Phone number: ___________________________________________________________
	e-mail__________________________________________________________________
	I give the above named child permission to participate in the Twin Creeks Chorus for the 2022-2023 school year.
	Parent Signature_____________________________________________ Date:________
	Best Number to call after school:  _________________________________________
	Please identify how your child will be getting home after chorus.
	My child will:
	o be picked up by car in front of the school
	o go to Kids Country
	o walk home

